
September 15, 2000 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Director, 
c 

We do hearby object to the application of United Water Florida, Inc. to extend their service area 
located in Nassau County, Florida as set forth in the legal notice on page 6C of the Fernandina 
Beach Newsleader dated August 30,2000, on the following grounds: 

1. The area sought in the extension is too broad 

2. The area sought in the extension is low density. There is no demand yet 
for this service. 

3. If granted, this service will contribute to “urban sprawl” which is a 
violation of our Comprehensive Plan. 

4. This service is being sought to accommodate one developer and if granted 
may, now or in the hture, create incredible financial hardships for every 
man, woman, and child in my community. 

5. No information has been given to the public or the residents in the area 
afected as to the cost, the benefits, the timetable or any other details. 

Please take into account that many of the families in this community have not been properly 
notified that they will be the ones footing the bill for this project in some shape or form. It may be 
having to tie into the system, being billed monthly for the “privilege” of using a system that they 
never asked for in the first place or it may be an increase in their taxes. The developers will build 
their homes, make the big bucks and leave the taxpayers of this community to deal with the 
financial burden. Please do not let our community be destroyed by “Big Business” whose only 
concern is making money. 

Sincerely, 

David & Ida Silva 
3709 Maranatha Road 

~ p p  -Yulee, Florida 32097 
CAF -9hone  904-261-9257 
CklP __ 
‘OM TC United Water Florida 
G1R -0 ECR Governor Jeb Bush 
LEG DCA 

St Johns Water Management District OPC _L_ 

PA1 
7- County Commissioners of Nassau County 

SEC 


